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From the Editor  
Welcome to the third  
edition of our newsletter. 
We hope the New Year has 
started for you as 
promising as ours.                   
Our building site is being 
transformed into a school, 
and with that we are 
about to start the real 
journey of our project, 
which is nurturing young 
children’s love of learning. 
 
Unfortunately we had to 
delay the opening of the 
centre for two weeks. As 
the builder took a  holiday 
as well, floors and doors 
and a list of other things 
were not in order by mid-
January, and with that we 
could not yet 
accommodate the 
children.                             
Work over the past two 
weeks however has been 
frantic. In this Newsletter 
we would like to give you 
a visual impression of what 
happened over the past 
weeks, as a prelude to the 
arrival of the children on 
the 1st of February.  
Also we like to 
acknowledge various 
donations, without which 
we would not be where we 
are now. The support of 
various Namibian 
companies has been truly 
encouraging!  

Next Newsletter we will 
feature our children and 
the centre in action!   

For more information visit our website: www.wakeupdaycarenamibia.com 

16 Holes were dug to plant trees.  

 

Getting ready to roll! 

All building rubble was 
removed from the erf.   

Teachers Talitha and Laimi covered 
about a hundred books.  

A group of friends in The Netherlands threw a 
party and raised €2000 for Wake up! With this 
money we obtained an old caravan as temporary 
housing for our caretaker. A big thank you to 
Rick Rick, Leen, Jan, Hans, Hugo and friends!   

The firm 
Obeco 
donated 
30m² of 
tiles for 
the 
kitchen.  

Tiger Wheels helped us by drop-
ping 200 old tyres to build a re-
taining wall on the playground.  

A small jungle gym, a sand-
pit and a toddlers play-

ground have been erected.  

Coral Paints donated two 
buckets of floor paint for 
the hall  

Our first volunteer from 
The Netherlands: Stijn Pul.  


